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The existing Liverpool Street pump station is 
scheduled for replacement, with a new pump station 
to be built in Eyre Street.  The new pump station will 
minimise the flood impacts in the Liverpool Street 
and Eyre Street area as well as providing a compatible 
system to the wider City of Port Lincoln stormwater 
network. 
Council has engaged the services of Lucas Total 
Contract Solutions to undertake the construction 
program with works scheduled to start in the coming 
weeks and is planned for completion by June 2019, 
weather permitting. 
There will be road restrictions in place throughout 
the project with the public asked to take care when in 
this area. 

To view the full public notice and map of works visit 
www.portlincoln.sa.gov.au 

LIVERPOOL AND EYRE STREET 
 PUMP STATION PROJECT  

While the Port Lincoln Leisure Centre Stadium Expansion 
project is being undertaken the western car park next to 
the Basketball Stadium has been closed off.  To alleviate 
parking congestion and inconvenience to private land 
owners, Council has arranged alternative parking behind 
the Centre. 
Council encourages all Leisure Centre users to utilise the 
alternative car parking area and to refrain from parking on 
private land surrounding the boat ramp and local 
businesses. 
Council appreciates your patience and co-operation during 
this construction period. 

BEACH GOERS REMINDED TO BE AWARE 
OF POSSIBLE RAZOR FISH ON OUR BEACHES 

Council has installed warning signage at Mundy’s 
Mooring, North Point Beach, Snook’s Landing 
and along the foreshore area as these areas have 
been identified in the past as having razor fish. 
The public are to exercise caution in these areas as razor 
fish are very sharp and can cause painful cuts to the feet. 

ATTENTION: LEISURE CENTRE USERS 
ALTERNATIVE PARKING AREA  
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